
Invitation Letter

Organized by 
Zhengzhou University 

To whom it may concern, 

Aiming at providing a platform for leading researchers, academicians, and industry 

experts to come together and discuss problems and solutions in the field of logistics 

engineering, supply chain and digital transformation, identify new issues, and shape 

future directions for research, 3rd International Conference on Logistics Engineering,

Supply Chain and Digital Transformation, organized by Zhengzhou University, will 

be held during November 28-30, 2025 in Zhengzhou, China.

The Conference provides opportunities for the delegates to exchange new ideas and 

application experiences, to establish business or research relations and to find global 

partners for future collaboration. 

Herewith, on behalf of Organization Committee of LESCDT 2025, we are pleased

to invite: 

Name: 

Affiliation: 

To attend the conference. 

We look forward to seeing you at LESCDT 2025!

Organization Committee of LESCDT 2025
E-mail: lescdt@acamail.org 

3rd International Conference on Logistics Engineering,

Supply Chain and Digital Transformation 
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